
 

 

March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 10 Mock Examinations and Preparation 

 

As part of our programme for preparing our students for their summer exams 

in 2024, we have scheduled a series of mock examinations for Year 10 to 

begin on Tuesday 2 May 2023 until Friday 12 May 2023, excluding the May 

bank holidays. These mock examinations are designed to give students a 

realistic experience of an examination setting, and a chance to judge where 

they need to focus their efforts as they finish the first year of Key Stage 4. The 

timetable for these exams can be found accompanying this letter, and on the 

school website.  

 

In the coming weeks, students will receive a programme of revision support 

through form time sessions aimed at helping students structure their time 

wisely, locate and use revision resources, and look at different revision 

techniques that can help them to succeed this year and beyond.  

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the preparations for the Year 10 

exams this year, please don’t hesitate to contact either me or Mrs Warner, the 

Exams Officer, at the college. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jon Barton 

Vice Principal  

 


